
 

 

     

                         

       
         

                   

       
           
     

                    
                      
                       
 
                        

 
       
 

 

 
        
 

 

                                                               
  
             

            
 

               
  

  

    

          
                     

        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

First Baptist Church Weekly Newsletter 
Interim Pastor Preston VanLoon: 701-223-8614 or fbcbismarckinterim@gmail.com 

 

February 21st-27th 2021 

 

 

 
 

Summer Session  
is Over 

 

Fall Session begins  

September 9 

2020 

 
Wednesday 
February 24th 
6:30-8:00 pm 

 
ARTIC BLAST WINTER RETREAT 

February 26-27, 2021 
For 4th and 5th Graders 

For additional information CLICK HERE 
 

Prayer & Care 
 

Wednesdays 10am -12 noon 
 

Please stop by the Church for prayer 
or reflection while listening to 
comforting Christian music in  

the background.  
 

In addition, in the back of the 
sanctuary there will be new “Care 

Note” cards available along with a list 
of prayer concerns.  

 

You are invited to write a Care Note 
to someone on the prayer  

request list. 
 

 

 
Wednesday 
February 24h 

 
 

Middle School 6:30 -8:00 pm 
High School 8:10 -9:10 pm 

 

3rd Annual 412 at Huff 
Hills Ski/Board Day 

 

Saturday, February 27th, 2021 
 

Meet at BBC 8:40 am 

CLICK HERE TO JOIN ZOOM 
MEETING  Meeting ID: 848 0346 2955 

Passcode: 352023 

Rev. Bob Weiss 
“A time of Remembrance” 

Sunday, March 7th at 6:00 pm 
 
 

At our gathering, people will 
have the opportunity to 
share their memories, 

thoughts, and feelings about 
the relationship they had 

with Rev. Bob Weiss 

Wednesday Night  

Bible Study 
 

Or by calling 312-626-6799 

 

Click here  

 
Reflection on the 2021 Discipleship and  

Christian Education Guide theme: 
 

Jesus said, “Let the little children come to me, 
and do not stop them; for it is to such as these 

that the kingdom of heaven belongs” 
(Matthew 19:14). 

 

“How are the children?” This greeting of the 
Masai with its traditional response, “All the 

children are well,” reminds us of the 
importance of children’s welfare as a measure 

of the well-being of any society 
 

To give online-CLICK HERE 
 
 

Lent Bible Study  
Listening to Christ from  

the Cross 
 

The season of Lent begins on 
Wednesday, February 17. This year 

for our Wednesday night Bible 
Study we will look at the seven last 

words/phrases of Jesus from the 
cross. We will meet by Zoom from 

7:00 – 8:00 pm. The link can be 
found in the weekly newsletter. 

Here are the last words from Jesus 
on the cross: 

 “My God, My God, why 
have you forsaken me?” 
(Matthew 27:46, Mark 
15:34) 

 “Father, forgive them; for 
they do not know what they 
are doing.” (Luke 23:34) 

 “Truly I tell you; today you 
will be with me in Paradise.” 
(Luke 23:43) 

 “Father, into your hands I 
commend my spirit.” (Luke 
23:46) 

 “Woman, here is your 
son”.…”Here is your 
mother.” (John 19: 26-27) 

 “I am thirsty.” (John 19: 28) 
 “It is finished.” (John 19: 30) 

 

 
Birthdays this Week 

    

23rd Joyce Allmendinger 
26th Christopher Rowinski 
26th Eric McCalister 
26th Corina McCalister 

Please remember to return your 
Grief Survey to the church no later  

than Thursday, February, 25th 

 

There will be a survey box in the narthex 
entry or please return to the church  

by mail.   

mailto:fbcbismarckinterim@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/venturekidsmin/photos/a.1638541286446947/2504886586479075/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84803462955?pwd=V2pWbEp1bFlONHZNNnYvdy9kYUZWdz09#success
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84803462955?pwd=V2pWbEp1bFlONHZNNnYvdy9kYUZWdz09#success
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCx5O6q-RaCgDUppAb6kpjPg
https://secure.epicpay.com/Merchant/Hosted/FullPage/82dc48e6-748b-4ff9-b3a0-7673f64a9e7a

